
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Tuesday 22nd October 2019 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Scholastic Book Club – order now in time for Christmas! 
 

Scholastic Book Club is up and running with some great books for children of all 

ages.  The brochure attached has a selection of books but you can also go to 

http://schools.scholastic.co.uk/robert-miles to browse the latest books and order 

online.  For every £1 you spend on this month’s Book Club, our school will earn 

25p in Scholastic Rewards. Please don’t send any orders to the school office – 

online ordering only.  

 

This is a great opportunity to buy Christmas gifts and all orders will be delivered to 

school before we break up. 

 

Please place your order online by December 1st, 2019.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mrs Cox  

Administrator 
 
 

 

http://schools.scholastic.co.uk/robert-miles

